
Hi Everyone, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the weekend! 
 
Just a quick note to let everyone know that I have returned to the office (today we are at the Golf 
Outing) and am back to work on a full-time basis. I will be making the rounds to the different sites 
soon and look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Thank you for all your hard work – especially these last few months. I cannot wait to hear about 
everything! 
 
Beth 
 
Beth A. Lucas 
President & CEO 
UCP of Greater Cleveland 
blucas@ucpcleveland.org 
216-453-4942 (office) 
216-534-9960 (cell) 
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